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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 9:42 AM
To: 'patrick@gosolartrek.com'
Cc: Records Clerk
Subject: RE: Docket No. 160186-El

Dear Mr. Altier, 
 
On behalf of Chairman Brown, we have received your letter dated January 29, 2017. The Commission Clerk has 
placed a copy of your letter in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
160186-EI, Petition for rate increase by Gulf Power Company. Thank you for providing the Commission with 
your comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katherine Fleming 
 
 
Katherine E. Fleming 
Chief Advisor to Chairman Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state 
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public 
and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 

From: patrick@gosolartrek.com [mailto:patrick@gosolartrek.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 6:54 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Cc: Bill Gallagher; millar@theleveredge.com; mirasol@comcast.net; rwilson@flgreenteam.com; wendy@flaseia.org; Tom 
Harriman; Wayne Wallace; Robert Zrallack; Troy Millar; Mike Antheil; chris@univ-solar.com; Remo Eyal; Mike Garrett; 
richard.pinsky@akerman.com 
Subject: Docket No. 160186-El 
 
Dear Chairman Brown, 
 
Please see attached response from FlaSEIA, Florida Solar Energy Industry Association, in regards to the 
Gulf Power rate increase docket No. 160186-El 
 
Regards, 
Patrick Altier 
President 
FlaSEIA 
2555 Porter Lake Dr.  
Ste. 106 
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